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A top level delegation of ACCA paid a courtesy visit to the Institute of Chartered Accountants of Sri
Lanka (CA Sri Lanka), recently. The ACCA delegation led by Mr. Steve Heathcote, Executive Director -
Markets; Ms. Lucia Real-Martin, Director - Emerging Markets; and Ms. Nilusha Ranasinghe - Market Head for Sri
Lanka and Maldives met the CA Sri Lanka President Mr.  Sujeewa Rajapakse, Vice President Mr.  Arjuna Herath
and Secretary/CEO, Mr. Aruna Alwis to deliberate on matters of mutual interest. CA Sri Lanka in its capacity
as the national body of accountants has been working very closing with its global counterparts towards the
development of the accounting profession in the country and creating value to its students and members.

  

  

The photograph shows (L-R);

  

  

Secretary/CEO CA Sri Lanka, Mr. Aruna Alwis; President CA Sri Lanka, Mr.  Sujeewa Rajapakse; Executive
Director Markets  ACCA, Mr. Steve Heathcote; Director  Emerging
Markets ACCA, Ms. 
Lucia Real-Martin; Vice President CA Sri Lanka, Mr.  Arjuna Herath; Market Head for Sri Lanka and Maldives
ACCA, Ms. Nilusha Ranasinghe 
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